
-----Original Message-----
From: Glen Moore [mailto:glen.moore@sanmina-sci.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2002 8:13 AM
To: whgraff@americanTCB.com
Cc: 'Thomas Wong'; 'Eric Warkentin'
Subject: RE: E-Cell Grant
Importance: High

 Bill,

In the past, the FCC has waived the requirement to submit manuals based on both the
confidential proprietary information it contained along with the size of the documents.  If you do
require the manual, we will need to request confidentiality for it.  This type of equipment is only
commissioned by trained service personnel, therefore the manuals contain mostly proprietary
information on system architecture, and configuration information.  In the past the FCC did not
have issue with this as these products and manuals are not intended for the general public.

Please advise on how you wish to proceed, or give me a call to discuss .

Sincerely
Glen Moore
Technical Manager, EMC Design Services
Sanmina-SCI
403-295-5144 (Ph)
403-295-4094 (Fax)
403-803-3794 (Cell)
glen.moore@Sanmina-SCI.com <mailto:glen.moore@Sanmina-SCI.com>


